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City of Walterboro- Monitoring of COVID-19 

The City of Walterboro has been monitoring the Coronavirus known as COVID-19 that has been 

progressing throughout South Carolina, with our concentration on Walterboro and Colleton County. 

Mayor Young, along with City Officials, have been attending and monitoring all Emergency Management 

meetings and releases regarding COVID-19 from both a state and local level. 

We want our residents to know that we as a City are taking precautionary measures to stay on top of 

the possible spread of this virus in our area. We will continue to monitor the situation closely and will 

keep you informed of any event closures or special restrictions on businesses. 

We encourage you to go out and support the local restaurants and other small business while practicing 

proper hygienic measures. These small businesses that we all cherish, need us now more than ever.  All 

of our restaurants offer both dine-in and take-out service. 

Below is a list of important links and ways to follow all developing COVID-19 information: 

 FOLLOW US 

- Facebook https://www.facebook.com/cityofwalterboro/ 

- Twitter https://twitter.com/WalterboroSC 

 COLLETON COUNTY CORONAVIRUS INFORMATION 

- https://www.colletoncounty.org/Coronavirus 

 COLLETON COUNTY FIRE RESCUE EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT 

- http://www.colletonfire.com/em/ 

 CENTER FOR DISEASE CONTROL CORONAVIRUS INFORMATION 

- https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 
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